
SUMMER CONCERT SERIES DRAWING CROWDS  

The Lawrence Parks and Recreation Department’s Summer Concert Series is off to a very successful start this summer. The series has 

attracted large crowds to hear the Lawrence City Band perform.  The eight concerts are held each Wednesday at the William Kelly 

Bandstand in South Park.  The first concert was rained out, but despite the weather, a standing room only crowd filled room 130 in 

Murphy hall on the campus of The University of Kansas.  The City Band’s annual 4
th

 of July concert will be held on Tuesday, July 3 

instead of their regular Wednesday night performances. 

 

 

 

 

       

    

 

 

 

 

 


